DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION DIVISION
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155

Ref: 22-F-1322
DODOIG-2022-001027
April 2, 2024

Mr. John Greenewald
The Black Vault, Inc.
27305 W. Live Oak Rd.
Suite #1203

Castaic, CA 91384

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your June 29, 2022 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request to the Department of Defense Office of Inspector General (DODOIG), a copy of which is
enclosed for your convenience. We received your request on September 9, 2022, from the
DODOIG along with two pages responsive to your request, and assigned it FOIA case number
22-F-1322. We ask that you use this number when referring to your request.

The DODOIG located the document, totaling two pages, determined to be responsive to
your FOIA request. The Office of the Under Secretary of Defense for Intelligence & Security, a
component of the Office of the Secretary of Defense, conducted a review of the two pages and it
has been determined that this document is appropriate for release in its entirety, without excision.

This constitutes a full grant of your request and closes your case file in this office. There
are no assessable fees associated with this response.

Should you wish to inquire about mediation services, you may contact the OSD/JS FOIA
Public Liaison, Toni Fuentes, at 571-372-0462, or by email at OSD.FOIALiaison@mail.mil. You
may also contact the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives
and Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact
information for OGIS is as follows:

Office of Government Information Services
National Archives and Records Administration
8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS

College Park, MD 20740

E-mail: ogis@nara.gov

Telephone: 202-741-5770

Fax: 202-741-5769

Toll-free: 1-877-684-6448



If you have any questions or concerns about the foregoing or about the processing of your
request, please do not hesitate to contact the Action Officer assigned to your request, Brianna
Johnson, at brianna.n.johnson2.civ@mail.mil or 571-372-0409. Additionally, if you have
concerns about service received by our office, please contact a member of our Leadership Team
at 571-372-0498 or Toll Free at 866-574-4970.

Sincerely,

K%WC.W

Stephanie L. Carr
Chief

Enclosures:
As stated



This document is made available through the declassification efforts
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of:

The@BIaCioVatlt

The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world. The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages
released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com
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